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Comments: Dear Sirs,

 

I am a retired part time resident of Montana where I reside 

In the Swan Valley.  I support strong wilderness protections 

for the Gallatin Range as well as the Crazy Mtns and the

Pryor Range.  

  With growing human populations in the north Yellowstone 

area protections afforded by the Gallatin Forest Partnership

will help in Grizzly Bear Recovery and protect quiet trails for

wilderness recreationists.  The Crazy Mts and the Pryor Mtns

stand as prominent island ranges over the Montana landscape

and must receive protections for wildlife protection and the scenic resource they offer.  Indeed the Deep canyons

cuts alongside the Pryors will offer great wilderness hiking opportunities for

future generations.  Please set aside as much of these landscapes as is possible to preserve their quietude and

wilderness character.

Thank you for your appreciation of these views.

 

Peter C Guynn


